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        May 7th, 2024 

Dear Jesus,  

Thank you again for presenting at the BEDC on May 7th, 2024.  As a recap, the Mission of the BEDC is to 
support the businesses and stakeholders of Walker’s Point while preserving the authenticity and diversity 
of the neighborhood, to provide a forum for the discussion of development, and provide stakeholder 
input to aid in the mission of the Walker’s Point Association.  

The BEDC appreciates you meeting with us, and to reiterate, we are here to serve as a sounding board 
prior to presenting in front of the broader neighborhood or getting City Approval.   

Based on the information and materials provided, along with the continued conversation and 
correspondence both with you/your team and the BEDC & WPA Board, the BEDC is in support of Zocalo 
permanently closing down the portion of Pierce Street from 6th Street on the west to the ally on the east, 
utilizing funding from TID 85.  

Please do not hesitate to reach out to myself, Ann Pieper, or Eric Wozny with any questions on how the 
BEDC might be of assistance.  We look forward to hearing from you! 

 Sincerely, 

Ben Anderson   Ann Pieper   Eric Wozny 
BEDC Co-Chair   BEDC Co-Chair   BEDC Co-Chair 
Ben.anderson@colliers.com  Ann@pieperproperties.com  Ewozny@townbank.us 
(262) 352-1499   (414) 418-3026   (414) 323-6186 
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Pierce Street Pedestrian Walkway Conversion Approval Petition

I understand that there is a proposal to transform Pierce Street from 6th Street to the alley (east of 

6th Street) into an activated, year-round pedestrian-friendly right-of-way that is in line with 

Walker's Point Strategic Action Plan.  

Having carefully reviewed the preliminary renderings and plans for this project, I support 
the conversion of Pierce Street into a pedestrian walkway.

Name/Organization: 
_______________________________________________________________

Address: 
______________________________________________________________________
__

Phone Number: 
__________________________________________________________________

Date: _______________________________________________

Signature: 
______________________________________________________________________

Thank you for your commitment to making our neighborhood a better place to live, work, 
and play.

 

Chris Socha, Partner - Kubala Washatko Architects

640 S 5th Street, Milwaukee, WI

262-377-6039

4/26/24










